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26th April 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

We are pleased to announce that Miss Jane Pearson has secured her dream job 

at Myerscough College. 

 

 
 

Although we are sad to be losing her skills, we do wish her well with her new 

post which involves working with children and horses! 

 

Miss Pearson has been part of our school family for 12 years and will be missed 

by us all. 

 

I would like to thank her for all her hard work and dedication! 

 

Warmest Wishes 

 

 
 

Mrs Nicola Walker 

Headteacher 

 

 


